
Question on Notice 
 

No. 609 
 

Asked on 26 August 2014 
 
MR HOLSWICH asked the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice (Mr JARROD 
BLEIJIE) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise the amount of funding that has been given to Pine Rivers 
community groups through the Gambling Community Benefit Fund and the Jupiter's Casino 
Community Benefit Fund since April 2012? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Pine Rivers for his question. 
 
Since April 2012, 53 Gambling Community Benefit Fund grants totalling more than 
$1.31 million and six Jupiters Casino Community Benefit Fund grants totalling more than 
$155,400, have been awarded to community organisations in the Pine Rivers electorate. 
These grants have been awarded to community organisations representing various sectors 
of the community including (but not limited to) schools, playgroups, childcare and youth 
centres as well as agricultural organisations, sporting clubs and animal welfare groups. 
 


